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April 29, 2022
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro The Honorable Kay Granger
Chair Ranking Member
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Central Corridor Rail Replacement project in fiscal year 2023.
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Regional Transportation District (RTD), 1660
Blake St, Denver, CO 80202.

The funding would be used to replace deteriorating rail infrastructure including: existing rail,
switches, highblocks, concrete flatwork, and items associated with the existing rail alignment in
the Downtown Denver area.

[ certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this
project.

Sincerely,
1

puio—

iana DeGette
Member of Congress
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